
Thames Water Court Case on  Monday February 3rd  
about its possible restructuring and £3Bn loan 

This is a complex but nationally important legal case - what should 
happen when a Water Company is likely to go bankrupt?  

It is an important case for ALL water companies, whatever their 
current balance sheets, as the public concern about cleaning up our 
rivers grows.

Some simple independent facts are presented in this WASP blog

A very recent update is here. 

The outcome of the case may influence Thames Water and the 
whole industry towards becoming the sort of businesses that 
operate in the public interest.

NAG:
• is involved in non-party-political campaigning to make the case 

for clean rivers and effective waste-water management.
• is a member of the Sewage Campaign Network The Sewage 

Campaign Network . founded by our colleagues at the Ilkley 
Clean River Group Ilkley Clean River Group

We would like local citizens to be aware of the issues, and current 
activities - National as well as local.

I am sure this will be one of the many topics raised at our drop-in 
Public Meeting on Tuesday25th February in Knaresborough - to 
look at plans for the river Nidd

See You There!

https://www.windrushwasp.org/single-post/high-court-it-s-happening
https://www.windrushwasp.org/single-post/wasp-and-the-high-court
https://www.sewagecampaignnetwork.org.uk/
https://www.sewagecampaignnetwork.org.uk/
https://ilkleycleanriver.uk/

